Accommodations
Students who implemented accommodations in your face-to-face class may need the same accommodations online. Conversely, they may not need any accommodations in your online course, or they may need some of their approved accommodations. 
ARC staff have emailed a PDF copy of their accommodations letter to all students currently active with ARC. Students are blocked from altering any of the information contained in the letter so please allow them to send you the letter directly and inform you as to which of the accommodations they would like to implement for the remainder of the semester. If students do not notify you, assume they will continue with the same accommodations that were implemented prior to moving online. 

** Please note you cannot require students to remind you of testing accommodations. Once you have been “put on notice” it is the faculty member’s responsibility to ensure the accommodation takes place.

Note taker and tape recorder:
Students will still need note takers if you are livestreaming or recording lectures, using PowerPoint with voiceover and/or any other audio/audiovisual platform. Some may prefer to record the information while others will want to stay with note takers. Consider recording your lectures and meetings so all students can revisit the information but especially for those who have ADA accommodations of note taker and/or the ability to tape record. Note takers have been contacted already and will email notes to ARC Accommodations Coordinator who will forward the notes to the student.

Testing:
There is currently no access to in-person testing. While there are online possibilities, they are quickly becoming overwhelmed by the volume of requests across the nation so please consider alternate forms of assessment. Students who are approved for extended time for testing are not given extended time for assignments that have a span of days to complete. This would be a separate accommodation noted on the accommodations letter under the Homework heading.  

Screen readers, document readers, and voice-to-speech assistive technology:
If students have any of these technologies listed on their accommodations letter and they want to implement them, please refer them to arc@uncp.edu for assistance.

Reasonable Relaxed Attendance:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Some students are approved for reasonable relaxed attendance during an episode/flare up in their disability. Typically, relaxed attendance does not interfere with the course schedule/requirements of online classes due to the nature of their flexibility and students with this accommodation typically work ahead of schedule to the best of their ability. However, if the flare-up is prolonged, it may impact due dates. ARC staff will be happy to work with faculty and the student should the need arise. Please don’t hesitate to contact ARC at arc@uncp.edu with any questions or concerns.

